
Board of Directors Quarterly Meeting

The Board of Directors will hold its quarterly meeting on Saturday November 6,
2021, commencing at 9:30 am, Mountain Time.  The meeting is open to the public,
however some portions may be closed for executive session. For further information
or to arrange to participate telephonically, contact Bev Allen, Executive Assistant;
bevallen@idaholegalaid.org; 208-807-2606.

Last updated on October 25, 2021.
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25 Aug 2017

Court Rules that Same Sex Parent can Move Forward with Discrimination Suit
Against the State of Idaho

In an important step in securing equal rights for same-sex couples, a federal court
ruled yesterday that an unmarried, lesbian mother can continue her fight to be
recognized as the parent daughter.
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ILAS receives funds to help seniors from Idaho National Laboratory
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IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $1,440 GRANT Idaho National Laboratory, on behalf…
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